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Email: admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk
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1st October 2021
Newsletter Autumn 4

Dear Families,

Music Tuition
What a great start we have had to music lessons at Tritlington. Class 2 began their whole class
violin lessons with enthusiasm and great listening skills. 1-1 music tuition has started well and our
children have made us proud interacting with our specialist music teachers.

Guitar lessons will resume at the beginning of November due to staff illness. We will be in touch
when this starts.

Year 4 Parents

This week you received an email regarding middle school admissions for September 2022, please
make sure you have logged on to the portal via the NCC website and completed your application. If
you need any support with this please do get in touch.

Harvest Festival in school - Pupils Only

We are holding our harvest festival in school on Friday 15th October.

We are asking for donations of tins and dried goods for the Wansbeck Valley Food Bank.
Donations can be sent into school anytime from Monday 11th October.

Harvest in the Barn - All Families Invited

24th October at 11am. This is an amazing Harvest Festival that takes place in the Barn at Hebron.
Imagine hay bales to sit on, live music to enjoy, local produce to taste. It really is a wonderful
harvest experience and we are delighted to announce that Tritlington children have been invited to
take part in storytelling in the service. We highly recommend that you come!

Parents Evenings

Parental consultations will take place Tuesday 19th October and Thursday 21st October. This year
we would like to offer you the choice of a face to face or telephone consultation, next week we will
send further information about this. We are looking forward to welcoming parents back into school
and celebrating the children’s achievements.
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https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-appeals-1/Yr-5-Middle-Yr-7-Secondary-Yr-9-High-entry-applica.aspx

Morrisons - It's Good to Grow! Please register!

We are very excited to be taking part in the Morrisons It's Good to Grow Scheme which is operated
via the My Morrisons app. From September for every £10 you spend in store or online, one Grow
token will be generated for our school. This will enable us to collect a wide range of free gardening
and growing equipment which will help us to enhance our outdoor learning at Tritlington. If you
haven’t already done so, we’d love you to register. More information can be found here.

Dates for your Diary
Autumn Term 1

Friday 15th October Harvest in school - Donations welcome
Tuesday 19th October & Thursday 21st October Parents Evenings

Sunday 24th October Harvest at Hebron Barn

Friday 22nd October School closes for half term holiday

If you have any queries or comments please do get in touch, either by telephone or email

admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk and we will do all we can to help.

Many thanks,

K Stephenson 7 0'Dll

Mrs Stephenson & Mrs O’Dell
Joint Acting Headteachers
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